
Please pray for those seeking God’s strength or healing: Steve 
Alder, Arthur Roderick, Linda Diskett, Didi Diaris, Edna Dempsey. 
 

We hold before God those who have died recently, and those 

whose anniversary of death falls this week, praying for their loved 

ones. 
 

All Souls’ Services: These annual services to commemorate our loved ones 

who have died, will take place late afternoon / early evening on Sunday 2nd 

November at Aldbourne, Baydon and Ramsbury churches, the Team 

Service having taken place at All Saints’ Froxfield at 10am. Sign up sheets 

to record the names of deceased loved ones are available in all of our 

churches (except Axford) from 12th October. 
 
 

 

 

 

PASTORAL CARE available for you, week beginning October 5th    
Revd. Deb:  01672 541563 (Thursday to Sunday) 
                          TeamVicar@Pccwhitton.onmicrosoft.com 
Revd. Sue:                 01672 541571 (every day except Friday) 

revsuerodd@btinternet.com 
 
 

Lay Pastoral Assistants Marianne Adey, Kate Buckingham, Sally Charlton, 
Estrid Eyles and Joanna Hobart: You can contact them through their shared 
email address: PastoralTeam@Pccwhitton.onmicrosoft.com 
 

SAFEGUARDING  
Parish Safeguarding Officer: Michelle Beckingham-Carrington

 safeguarding@Pccwhitton.onmicrosoft.com 
See posters in all churches for further information or visit the 
Safeguarding page on our website: www.whittonteam.org.uk  

TEAM OFFICE opening - week beginning October 12th  (01672 520963): 
Monday, Wednesday, Thursday 10.00am – 1.00pm 
Sophie (Fabric & Finance) ParishFFO@pccwhitton.onmicrosoft.com 

Johnny (Admin & Publicity) ParishAdmin@pccwhitton.onmicrosoft.com 
 

Please send items for the pew sheet & mailings to SUE by 5pm on 
WEDNESDAY 15th  – revsuerodd@btinternet.com 
 

If you would like to receive our weekly electronic mailing (delivered via 

MailChimp) to ensure you don’t miss out on important announcements, 

please let Johnny have your email. ParishAdmin@pccwhitton.onmicrosoft.com 
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Parish of Whitton 

Aldbourne, Baydon, Chilton Foliat, Froxfield, Ramsbury with Axford 
 

Sunday October 12th    – Welcome to our worship 
8.00am      BCP Holy Communion at Aldbourne (trad. language) 
9.30am      Holy Communion at Baydon 
9.30am      BCP Matins at Ramsbury (trad. language) 
11.00am    Pet Service at Aldbourne 
11.00am    Harvest Festival at Chilton Foliat 
4.00pm      Evening Prayer & hot chocolate at Froxfield 

 
 

Tues. 14th   7.00pm Village prayers  Baydon 
Weds. 15th 9.00am Baydon Banter  Baydon 
Thurs. 16th   10.00am Holy Communion  Ramsbury 
Sat. 18th pm  Guild of Ringers AGM Ramsbury 
 
 

Sunday 19th October -  18th Sunday after Trinity 

Bible readings: Ps. 119:97-104; Jeremiah 31:27-34; 2 Tim. 2:8-15; Luke 18:1-8 

8.00am      BCP Holy Communion at Chilton Foliat (trad. language) 
9.30am      All-Age Worship with ‘Seedlings’ at Baydon 
9.30am      BCP Matins at Froxfield (mostly trad. language) 
9.30am      Holy Communion at Ramsbury 

11.00am    Holy Communion at Aldbourne 
4.00pm      Service for healing and wholeness at Aldbourne 
 

 

 

NEW! Baydon Banter: Drop into St. Nicholas’ Church, Baydon for a cuppa 

and a chat between 9am and 11am on Wednesday 15th October. 
 

Reflective Spaces – a monthly service of reflections, readings and prayers, 
interspersed with songs mostly from the Iona Community, with a Celtic 
feel. The next Reflective Spaces is on Wednesday 22nd October at 7.00pm 
at St. Michael’s Church, Aldbourne. All welcome. 
 

Swindon Food Collective: Thank you to everyone who has made donations 
of non-perishable food as a token of Harvest thanksgiving. If you haven’t 
been able to make a contribution, do not fear – our ‘Harvest’ generosity 
lasts all year round. There are collecting points in our churches (or church 
porches) for donations. Could you add a packet or tin to your weekly shop 
to donate to Swindon Food Collective? Please ensure that each item has a 
‘use by’ date several months into the future. Thank you. 


